
February 9th, 2000 
 
This is an invitation. 
 
In the end of this week, the board / working group of the ACC is meeting in Budapest. We 
would like to meet all of you, but since you are not in Budapest: 
 
The second best solution is this: we would like to invite you to a chat at the Peoplesite on 
Saturday 12th at 17.00 We are ready to answer questions about everything (if it has to do 
with the ACC). 
 
We are inviting some newspapers as well, and John also invited some students at the IT-
Folkehøjskolen Snoghøj to take part in the chat. 
 
If we are really lucky, we will add a webcam as well. Find a link at www.acc.eu.org 
 
Find links to the chatpage at www.people.hojoster.dk or at www.acc.eu.org 
 
We have lots of points at the agenda. The most interesting is probably about the 
Transylvanian initiative. We are going to go into more details in the planning, the 
fundraising and the idea of the "Transylvanian Community College Course 2001". The idea 
come from Barna and Agota. We look forward to meeting you K & B. 
 
Best wishes, 
The board of the ACC 


